
Star Award
 

N - Pana
Reception - Richard

Year 1 - Hope 
Year 2 - Oskar
Year 3 - Theo

4B - Alex
4G -  Denzal

5B - Lilly
5G - Ramona

Year 6  - Dalton 

Learning from home
 

RB - Miray and Michal 
RG - Mateusz and Zayn

2B - Maisie 
2G - Amelia

 

Hello and hoping everyone is well and looking forward to next week .
 

I have sent a more detailed letter about the restart of school next week. Please make
sure you read and understand the Covid rules and needs for all involved. Routines are so
important and often undervalued. If you can look at getting your child in a good routine

especially at bedtime, this will help them so much over the next few weeks.
 

Learning over the last few weeks whether at home or at school has been hard but well
done to all trying hard. Thank you!

 
We wanted to go the extra mile, so have bike prizes to mark the end of home learning
where more children have engaged - we announce the winners here after a prize draw

so well done to those - you had to be in it to win in! Others with great efforts will be
rewarded too. Thank you to all for helping work at home. You are all superstars!

 
Enjoy the weekend when it arrives and I look forward to seeing you all, at a distance , on

Monday.
 

Best wishes,
Mrs Robinson

Gateway Gossip 5th March 2021

Achievements this Week
Core Award 

 
N- Maggie-May

Reception - Jacob
Year 1 - Caiden
Year 2 - Rocky 
Year 3 -  Jack

4B - Leon
4G - Shannon
Year 5 - Jacob 

Year 6  -  Harrison
 

Spring is on
 it'a way!



Headteacher
 award 

Staff Shoutout!

Headteacher
 award 

Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

 House
 Teams Monday 8th March 

School open to all 
 

Friday 26th March 
Break up for Easter

 
Monday 12th April 

School open to all 

King

KS1
Candice

Upper KS2 
Harrison 

 
Miss Sinclair for

Always keeping an
exceptionally clean
and tidy classroom!

Miss Johnson for keeping
Nursery going through
lockdown, being a great

part of the team and taking
on PE!

EYFS
Amelia

 
 

Curie
Newton

Earheart

Dates 
To Remember

Mrs Hempton-
Thomas for your

adaptation to year 3
positivity and huge
efforts this week!

Winners of a
brand new

bike!
 KS1/EY

Amelia 2G 
KS2 

Charlotte 4G

What an exciting World
Book Day! Winners to be
announced next week!

 

Mr Smith for
Leading the remote
teaching of all our
Y4 pupils at home
and doing a great

job of it!

Miss Mckinlay for
leading the remote

teaching of all our Y4
pupils at home and all
of the hard work you

put into your role.

Miss Newall for
leading SEN remote

provision and doing a
great job at it - you
are just so kind and

caring with the
children.



Our amazing learning at Gateway Academy!
Early Years have been making their own beanstalks, talking about

odd and even numbers and making their own book covers. 

Have a
lovely

weekend!

A big well done to
everyone for your 
hard work over the
last 8 weeks! We
can't wait to see 
you all on Monday!


